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SIFMA Joint Letter to Senate Re Transition from LIBOR to
Alternative Reference Rates.
SUMMARY

SIFMA in a joint letter with with other associations, provided comments to the United States Senate
Committee on Banking, Housing, and Urban Affairs in support of federal legislation to address
“tough legacy” contracts that currently reference LIBOR.

View the SIFMA Letter.

SIFMA signed with the following:

Structured Finance Association
Institute of International Bankers
Consumer Bankers Association
Bank Policy Institute
Commercial Real Estate Finance Council (CREFC)
U.S. Chamber of Commerce, Center for Capital Markets Competitiveness
Mortgage Bankers Association
Government Finance Officers Association
The Loan Syndications and Trading Association (LSTA)
The International Swaps and Derivatives Association (ISDA)
Student Loan Servicing Alliance
Housing Policy Council
The Financial Services Forum
Investment Company Institute
The Loan Syndications and Trading Association (LSTA)
The Real Estate Roundtable
American Bankers Association
The American Council of Life Insurers (ACLI)
National Association of Corporate Treasurers
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